
                                                                       Sanskriti School 
                                                                                         Dr.S Radhkrishnan Marg 

                               New Delhi 21 
 

Dear parents 

As you all can see that the COVID 19 situation is worsening and the lockdown has been 

extended till May 3, 2020.It has left us with no alternative but to extend the working hours and 

increase the number of classes. 

We will be starting with online classes for Grade VI & VII as well. Please make a note regarding 

these changes: 

 IX – XII -23 classes (22 teaching periods and one CTIP every Friday) 

 Five classes thrice a week and four classes twice a week 

 Starting April 20 

 

 VI –VIII -15 classes (14 teaching periods and one CTIP every Friday) 

 Three classes per day 

 Starting April 22 (Online Classes for VI & VII also) 

 School timings 8.00-1.00 

Schedule for online classes will be uploaded on the school website soon.You are requested to 

check the website regularly .Please find attached Remote Learning Guidelines for Parents & 

Students. 

 
Stay safe 
Best regards 
 
Richa Sharma Agnihotri  
Principal 
 

 

 

 


